
Town of Ridgeway 

Public Hearing 

2025 Preliminary Budget 

Monday, October 21, 2024 

410 West Avenue, Medina 

 

Officers Present:  Brian Napoli   Supervisor 

Jeffrey Toussaint  Councilman 

Cliff Barber   Councilman 

Mary Woodruff  Councilwoman 

Duane Payne   Councilman 

Hannah Hill   Town Clerk 

John Olinger   Highway Superintendent 

Jason Raduns   Code Enforcement Officer 

Julie Cecchini   Assessor 

Kathy Bogan   Town Attorney 

 

Others Present:  Patricia Wilkinson 

    William Wilkinson 

    Katlyn Koch 

    Karissa Rowling 

    Whitney Clute-Gilbreath 

 

The public hearing on the 2025 Preliminary Budget was called to order by Supervisor Napoli at 

7:08 PM.  

 

Supervisor Napoli went over the proposed tax rates for 2025 and asked if anyone had any questions 

about the budget.  

 

Patricia Wilkinson asked the Board why the tax rate went up. Supervisor Napoli and 

Superintendent Olinger gave a few examples of the cost increases that the Town is facing.  
 
No other questions or comments were heard, so the hearing was closed at 7:15 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Hannah Hill 

Ridgeway Town Clerk 

 

 


